
 
 

March 7, 2012 
 
Advice Letter No. CTC-UT-12-01 
 
Ms. Julie Orchard 
Executive Secretary 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
RE: Citizens Telecommunications Company of Utah  
 d/b/a Frontier Communications of Utah – Lifeline & Link Up 
 
Dear Ms. Orchard: 
 
Enclosed please find an original and two copies of Citizens Telecommunications Company of 
Utah d/b/a Frontier Communications of Utah (Frontier) tariff filing for Commission review and 
approval. 
 
The purpose of this filing is to update the Lifeline and Link Up tariff to comply with the Federal 
Communications Commission (FCC) Docket No. FCC-12-11, Lifeline and Link Up Reform and 
Modernization.  The following changes are effective April 1, 2012: 
 

1. ETCs Federal Lifeline Support will equal $9.25 per month for each eligible non-Tribal 
Lifeline subscriber, which is a 75 cent reduction in federal support; and 

 
2. Remove Link Up from the tariff.  It will only be available to Tribal Lifeline subscribers. 

 
It is respectfully requested that this filing become effective on April 1, 2012. 
 
An additional copy of this filing is also enclosed.  Please stamp this copy received and return it 
in the enclosed stamped, self-addressed envelope. 
 
Please direct any questions or notifications of action taken on this tariff filing to Carl Gipson at 
(425) 261-6380, or P. O. Box 1003, Everett, WA   98201-1003. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carl Gipson 
Manager, Government & External Affairs 
 
CG: lms 
Enclosures 
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